
 

 
 
Friday 15th March 2019 
  
Weekly Communication  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are already half way through this half term! We have been thrilled by the work we have seen 
this week, both inside the classroom and out. Thank you to all of the parents that joined us for the 
Year 4 ‘Sustainability’ assembly on Wednesday. We look forward to further enhancing this work 
during our Outdoor Learning Week at the end of this term. We really hope that you have already 
pencilled ‘Jerry Fest’ into your diaries for Friday 5th April. Please remember to look at our Twitter 
feed daily where we continually add photos of the exciting learning opportunities that are 
happening around school.  

Outdoor Learning Days 

This week was another brilliant Outdoor Learning day for our children using 
the ‘Keith Orrell’ Outdoor Classroom. Year 5 focussed on survival and had an 
interesting lesson on how it would feel to be in a tsunami and have 
everything you love removed in an instant. The days that we have outside 

provide a wealth of learning opportunities for our children 
and allow them to further explore and deepen their 
learning. Every class will have had an Outdoor Learning day 
by the end of this term and we are sure you have already 
heard about the fantastic day that some classes have had.  

 

Mental Health 

Our first Mental Health workshop this week had great attendance and was informative on the types 
of anxiety your children may present and the reasons for this. Our second workshop focussing on 
sleep is on Tuesday 2nd April at 6pm.   

Charity of the Year 

As you know this year we have been supporting ‘The Rockin R’ charity in memory of Reece Miree. 
We will continue to work towards our goal of buying a gaming cart for a local hospital/hospice by 
the end of this academic year.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Year 1, 2 and Year 3 Exhibitions 

We are always keen to share the learning that our children have been doing and next week we have 
two exhibitions taking place. On Monday, Year 3 will be sharing their learning about communities 
at Wrenthorpe Village Hall from 2.30pm, and on Tuesday, Year 1 and Year 2 will be sharing their 
learning about ‘Appreciation’ from 9.15am in school. We think you will be very impressed by the 
learning that has taken place! 

 
Have a great weekend. 

 
Kind Regards, 
Miss Brook & Mr Palin 

 

 


